
From: Taylor, W. Marshall <taylorwm@dhec.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/11/2016 10:08:01 AM
Subject: Fw: Heigel Reappointment Letter to Governor Haley

Attachments: Heigel reappointment 2016.pdf

Holly, Per our discussion.  Thanks! Marshall

W. Marshall Taylor, Jr.
General Counsel
 
SC Department of Health and Environmental Control
2600 Bull Street
Columbia, SC   29201
Office:  803-898-3350
Fax:  803-898-3367

PRIVACY NOTICE: The information contained in this message and all attachments transmitted with it 
may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom it is addressed. Access to this information by any other individual is 
unauthorized and may be unlawful.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any reading, dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of this 
message or its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please 
notify the sender immediately and delete the information without retaining any copies. Thank you.

From: Lucas, Lisa M.
 
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 10:04 AM
 
To: Taylor, W. Marshall
 
Subject: Re: Heigel Reappointment Letter to Governor Haley
 

Lisa Lucas Longshore
Clerk, SC Board of Health and Environmental Control
SC DHEC Office of General Counsel
SC Department of Health and Environmental Control
2600 Bull Street
Columbia, SC   29201
Office:  803-898-3309
Fax:  803-898-3393

PRIVACY NOTICE: The information contained in this message and all attachments transmitted with it may contain legally privileged 
and/or confidential information intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. Access to this information 
by any other individual is unauthorized and may be unlawful.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any reading, dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you 
have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the information without retaining any copies. Thank 
you.
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